
Appendix 1  

Excerpt taken from Council Minutes:  25 April 2001 

 

 

(c) Millennium Canal Link 

 

In terms of remit from the meeting of the Executive held on 28 March 2001, there was 

submitted excerpt minute on this item which the Executive had agreed should be referred 

directly to Council for consideration.   A copy of the report by the Director of Economic, 

Planning and Environmental Services providing information on progress being made on the 

Millennium Canal Project and seeking delegated authority was attached. 

 

Following discussion, the Council agreed:- 

 

(a) to note the progress of the Millennium Link Project; 

 

(b) to approve the action taken to date by Officers; and 

 

(c) that authority be delegated to the Director of Economic, Planning and Environmental 

Services, in consultation with the respective portfolio holders, to finalise terms and 

conditions relating to the Council’s contribution to the Millennium Link Project. 
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